
CIP Category: FDOT

Design : 120,000.00$                                                 
Construction : 1,410,000.00$                                             
Total: 1,530,000.00$                                             

Project Description:

Project Justification:

I-75 Landscape Improvements
CIP Project Summary

FDOT is scheduled to design, permit and install landscaping at the Corkscrew Road Interchange.  The 
Village is expected pay for the design and construction of enhanced landscaping above what is 
typically provided by FDOT.  

The Corkscrew Road Interchange is where many residents and visitors enter and exit Estero.  It is 
important to beatify the interchange to better reflect Estero.  Enhanced landscaping will better 
identify Estero and provide traffic calming and shade along Corkscrew Road.
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